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Headteacher's Award

Reception- Pippa
Year 1- Layla
Year 2- Lennon
Year 3- Bella
Year 4- Jacob
Year 5- Archie
Year 6- Moses

British Value Award

Reception- Bradley
Year 1- Eliza

Year 2- Zak

Year 3- Logan
Year 4- Alaiza

Year 5- Esme

Year 6- Leah

Sporting Spirit Award

Reception- Elowyn
Year 1- Aria

Year 2- Oscar
Year 3- Ayaan
Year 4- Mia

Year 5- Honey
Year 6- Scarlett
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We hope this newsletter finds you well and ready for another exciting week at
Thorpe! We have a range of events and updates to share with you, so please see
information below:

School Disco - Next Week:

Don't forget to mark your calendars! Our much-anticipated school disco is just
around the corner, set to take place next Wednesday 27th March. Get ready for an
evening filled with fun and excitement! For our Early Years Foundation Stage (EYFS)
and Key Stage 1 students, the festivities kick off at 3:15 PM and wrap up at 4:00 PM.
Key Stage 2 students will have their turn to groove from 4:10 PM to 5:00 PM. We can't
wait to see all our little dancers light up the dance floor with their moves.

Easter Competitions:

Friendly Reminder: Get your creative gears turning for our exciting Easter
competitions happening this Thursday 28th March! It's time to showcase your
artistic talents and Easter spirit. For our EYFS and KS1 students, we invite you to bring
in your most dazzling Easter bonnets decorated by yourselves. KS2 students, it's your
chance to shine by decorating eggs in the most imaginative ways possible.
Remember to bring in your entries on Thursday morning and let your creativity soar!
Let's make this Easter celebration one to remember with your fantastic creations.

A Big Thank You:

A heartfelt thank you to our incredible school community for your generosity and
support in raising over £100 for Comic Relief last week! Your kindness and
enthusiasm have truly made a difference in the lives of those in need.

Pantomime:

We have secured tickets for the pantomime in Bradford in December. This year the
show is Pinocchio. A letter will be sent out next week with more information
regarding this.

BILLY PEARCE

School Gateway App:

We are proposing a cashless system for trips, milk, school dinners etc. Miss Foxcroft
will be sending an email next week regarding how to download and use the School
Gateway App. Please ensure you check your emails for this. If you have any
problems please bring your phone into the office and we are more than happy to
help you set this up.
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Dates

or your

27th March- EYFS & Year 1 Trip

27th March- Easter Disco

28th March- Easter Bonnet &
Decorate and Egg Competition

28th March- Parent Showcase (Ipm-
2pm)

28th March- Last Day of School
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SAFEGUARDINGI CHILD PROTECTION

Our designated safeguarding officers are: Mr Mennell (Designated safeguarding
lead), Mr Mackinnon (Assistant Headteacher), Miss Webb (Assistant Headteacher)
and Mrs Fletcher (Pastoral Lead). For any child protection concerns or any concerns
of a sensitive nature, please do come and speak to any of the members in our team
and we will of course be more than happy to help.

Exciting Activities from the week
We've had an exciting week yet again with some fantastic learning happening
throughout school.

Reception enjoyed their afternoon with Salaar's mum this week, who came in and
taught the children about the holy month of Ramadan and the celebration of Eid.
The children were very grateful for their Eid gift bags.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mr Mennell
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